
                                                                             

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                       15.12.23 

As we continue to celebrate Advent; Y3 & Y4 Advent Assembly took place; Pupils 

had their Christmas Party and Disco.  We also had a very special visit from Fr 

Christmas! Next week the following celebrations will take place: 

Date/Time Year Group Location 

20.12.23 – 9.30am Y5 & Y6 – Spanish 
Nativity 

Hall 

21.12.23 – 2pm Carol Concert Church – All welcome 

 

Preloved Uniform 

Preloved Uniform is available anytime until the end of term.  Please contact the 

School office. 

Christmas Enterprise Day 

On Wednesday, 20th December at 3pm, Parents/Guardians are invited to attend a 

Christmas Enterprise Day in the School Hall.  Pupils will be selling items to support 

school funds. 

End of Term 

School closes on the 21st December 2023 at normal time and re-opens to pupils on 

the 8th January 2024. 

On behalf of Governors and Staff, I take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry 

Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.  I look forward to working with you 

again next term. 
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